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TST ratifies agreement to recall former ANSA workers 

— 
Rio de Janeiro, June 12, 2024 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A – Petrobras informs that the Superior Labor Court (TST) ratified, 

on Wednesday (12), the agreement for the recall of approximately 250 workers by Araucária Nitrogenados S/A (ANSA), a 

Petrobras subsidiary. The agreement proposed by the Labor Prosecutor's Office was ratified by the TST. 

The recalled professionals are operations technicians specialized in the operation of the industrial plant and are undergoing 

an admission process conducted by Ansa. They will be reinstated as employees of the subsidiary, with no direct 

employment relationship with Petrobras. These workers were dismissed from the plant in 2020, when it went into 

hibernation. There is still no date for the plant to start operating again.  

Petrobras reinforces that the company's governance procedures were complied with in the decision to restart ANSA. 

Material facts will be disclosed to the market in due course. 
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This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities Trading Act 

of 1934, as amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", "predicts", "intends", "plans", "projects", 

"aims", "should," and similar terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by the Company. Therefore, future results of the 

Company's operations may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information included herein. 

 


